AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY

REPEAL OF THE CANBERRA AND JERVIS BAY ELECTRIC SUPPLY
REGULATIONS

EXPLANATORY MEMORANDUM

No. 2 of 1976

The Canberra and Jervis Bay Electric Supply Regulations made under the
Building and Services Ordinance 1924-1968 have been repealed.

The repeal of these regulations is necessary because in the A.C.T. electricity is
now supplied under the A.C.T. Electricity Supply Act 1962-1973 and in the Jervis
Bay Territory electricity is supplied by the Shoalhaven Council to the Naval Base who

in turn supply to the local residents.
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